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Comments: Please select Alternative B. I hike in several of the designated areas and find them to be very special

in their natural beauty, wildlife encounters, and opportunities to get away from crowds.  I can't believe that

anyone would propose, much less choose, to set up large group camps along Albion Hill Rd to accommodate so

many people. What's the point of that?  May as well camp in the middle of suburbia.  Also, I'm concerned about

the need for large contiguous tracts of wilderness needed to maintain the strength of the wildlife ecosystem (eg,

breeding, foraging ranges). PLEASE don't allow that to be degraded, especially for economic businesses. This

land is public land; meaning, for the benefit of all citizens, not just for the financial gain of a few.  Also, we live

every day amidst the noise of vehicles and whirring machinery. It is wonderful get away from those sounds and

hear only the breezes, birds, gurgling brook waters etc. Don't let motorized vehicles ruin that. 


